
                                    Maths 
 

We will continue to explore different ways to group and 

regroup numbers this term, using ‘part-part-whole’ 

models to split numbers into tens and ones, as well as 

exploring number bonds to 10 and 20. We will also be 

learning to count in 2s, 5s and 10s, starting with groups 

of practical objects and then building up our ability to 

quickly count on and back - which will eventually lead to 

us learning our times tables.    

 

Later in the term we will be exploring the maths of 

money, recognising different coins, finding totals, paying 

for shopping and working out change. We will also be 

doing lots of real-life problem solving linked to money. 

Computing 
 

This term, we will be learning to present data using 

computers. We will collect data linked to our science 

and geography topics, and will then use this to create 

bar charts and pictograms using a variety of apps. 



                                     Maths 
 

 Look out for opportunities to practice maths while 

you’re out shopping: each packet of sweets costs 

32p - so how much will it cost to buy 3 packs? How 

much change will we get from £1? When do we need 

to add and when do we need to take away? 
 

 Look for problems to solve when cooking - how many 

cakes can we make from this mixture? Have we got 

enough flour to make both these recipes?  
 

 Practice counting in 2s, 5s and 10s. When you reach 

a number (eg. 20) ask how many 2s there are in that 

number? How many 5s? Encourage your child to use 

drawings, fingers or number lines to work it out. 

Computing 
 

 BBC Bitesize has some great learning resources 

at www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zv2mn39/ 

where you can learn more about making charts 

and pictograms.  


